Linda Conin & 21 December 2012 2:33 PM
<Linda.Conin@domainprincipal.com.au>
To: Wayne Richmond <wayne @humphhall.org>

FW: Happy Christmas
1 Attachment, 20 KB

Dear Wayne,
Wishing you and Loosely Woven a

happy and safe Christmas and all our best wishes for

a
happy New Year!

From all your friends at Seaside

Village.



